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April 8, 2019 

NOTICE TO EMERGENCY SERVICES 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Reece Bridge Replacement 
On Regional Road 69 (Twenty Mile Road) 

Over Twenty Mile Creek 
In the Township of West Lincoln 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

 

Weekdays 
Monday, April 22, 2019 until Tuesday, April 30, 2019 

 
Motorists and the general public are hereby advised that Regional Road 69 (Twenty Mile 
Road) will be temporarily closed to through traffic between Campden Road and Rosedene 
Road from Monday, April 22, 2019 to Tuesday, April 30, 2019 weather permitting. 
 
The road closure is necessary for the erection of bridge girders on the new Reece Bridge 
over Twenty Mile Creek. 
 
The detour route for the closure is as follows: 
 
Regional Road 20 (Highway 20)/Regional Road 24 (Victoria Avenue) 
 
Residents on Twenty Mile Road will have access to their properties east and west of 
Reece Bridge during the closure but will not be able to cross the existing Reece Bridge 
during the closure. 
 
Emergency services will be notified of the closure. 
 
Any inquiries concerning this project may be directed to Niagara Region Dispatch at 905-
984-3690 or Cam Milne, Senior Project Manager Transportation Engineering, at 905-980-
6000 ext. 3437. 
 
Your co-operation and patience during this period of inconvenience will be appreciated. 
 
Carolyn Ryall 
Director Transportation Services 
Niagara Region 
 


